
The following information was provided to ISSC: 
 
Washington State is conducting a recall for all species harvested from the following growing areas 
in Willapa Bay, WA due to PSP:  

 Harvested 5/26/24 to 5/30/24, Stony Point: 114 & 138 micrograms  
 Harvested 5/29/24 to 5/30/24, Bay Center: 150 micrograms  
 Harvested 5/29/24 to 5/30/24, Bruceport: 101 micrograms 

  
The regulatory action level for PSP is 80 micrograms. Product may have been shipped to 
California and Oregon. Distribution information will be provided as soon as it is available.  
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